
 
 

 

    

 
November 13, 2014 

Dear AUB Community, 

It is with real sadness that I must convey to you the news that our friend and colleague Peter 
Heath, former AUB Provost under President John Waterbury and later Chancellor of the 
American University of Sharjah, passed away yesterday at his home in the US after a long 
battle with severe illness. When we learn of the plans the family has made for his interment 
and memorial service, we will make another announcement. 

On behalf of our community, I extend my deepest sympathy and condolences to Marianne 
Heath and to Peter's children, Christina and Simon; may his soul rest in peace. 

Peter Dorman  
President  

 

  

 

 

 
 


